
July 7, 1975

Mr. Walt Southward, Manager
Office of Public Affairs
280 Makaala Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Re: Special Permit Application No. 70-86
TMK: 6-8-01: portion of 4

A field inspection Conducted on Tuesday, July 1, 1975, verifies
that the real estate sales operations has been terminated at
the Waikoloa Equestrian Center. In light of this, the Special
Permit is hereby deemed void.

Raymond Suefuji
Director

NH/WM:lgv

cc: State Land Use Commission
Corporation Counsel


